Dear Parents,

In view of the recent Coronavirus Pandemic

- The clinic will stay open for as long as we can to take care of your children
- Please have only (1) caregiver accompany your child/children to the clinic
- After signing in please wait in your car. You will be called in by the order of sign in
- If any parent or caregiver accompanying the child have symptoms of cough, fever or sore throat, please do not come to the clinic to avoid infecting others
- Please help us help you in these difficult times

Thank you for your patience.

Management

For further information on the coronavirus you may visit: www.cdc.gov/covid19